
Q1 Privacy Act 1993: Please note that all submissions
are public information. The content of this submission,
including your personal information, will be made
available on our website. Your submission will only be
used for the purpose of the Waste Management and
Minimisation review process. This information will be
held by the Mackenzie District Council, Main Street,
Fairlie. You have the right to access the information and
request its correction.

Agree

Q2 Your details

Full Name Jan Spriggs

Address 69 Tekapo Drive

City/Town Twizel

Postal Code 7901

Email Address homermarg@hotmail.co.nz

Phone Number +64210446051

Q3 Do you wish to be heard in support of your
submission? Submissions will be heard in Fairlie on
Tuesday 11 September 2018. If you wish to be heard,
you will be required to keep your presentation to 10
minutes maximum. Councillors will have read your
written submission prior to the hearing.

No, I do not wish to be heard in support of my
submission

Q4 Are you answering as a: Individual or Household

Q5 Do you live/work within the Mackenzie District? Yes
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Q6 Where in the district do you live/is your business/organisation operated?

Town: Twizel

Q7 Which of the following best describes your
household?

Family/couple with no
dependents

Q8 Can you tell us your age group? 51-64

Q9 Do you think that we should be doing more to reduce,
reuse and recycle our waste?

Yes,

The refuse collection vehicles are used on a regular rotation
throughout the region. When collecting rubbish they go at a
slow pace and stop at each house which is not efficient for
the burning of petroleum fuel. We live in the heart of 'hydro'
country which produces clean energy, with two major energy
companies based in the region. it would be great if the
Council could partner with the Council and use an electric
vehicle for the collection of our waste.

Other (please
specify):

Q10 Do you think our vision, goals and objectives cover
the work Council needs to do on waste management and
minimisation?

Yes

Q11 Do you think that our Action Plan will ensure that we
can meet our vision of a future of minimised waste?

Yes

Q12 Are there any additional comments you would like to
make?

Respondent skipped this question

Q13 You can upload your submission or supporting
documents here.

Respondent skipped this question
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